Hudsonville
Early Chidhood Center

™~ Every Child Counts ™

February/March 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

As we move into the months of February and
March, we already begin the work of planning for the
upcoming summer and next Fall programs. We are
excited to see that families are enrolling already. Spaces
will fill quickly, so if you haven't already, make sure to
register for next year. Re-Registration is due each year for
each program.

Thank you for your help in this process.
Early Childhood Office Staff

Our Mission Statement:

"Our purpose is to provide a safe and nurturing
environment that fosters a passion for learning through
developmentally appropriate programs, which encourage

social, emotional, physical, and cognitive growth.”

2021-22 School Year
Enrollment - NOW

Don’t miss out on a spot
within the program for the
upcoming Summer and/or Fall
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Early Childhood Programs Enroliment - More information
at: 5 i i

Prek/Kindergarten Enrollment - More information at:

March is Reading Month

The more that you
READ, the more things
you will KNOW.
he more that you

LEARN, the
more places

you'll GO.M

In honor of Dr. Seuss' birthday, March is designated as
National Reading Month - a month to motivate
Americans of all ages to read every day. Reading is fun
and has many benefits, regardless of your age.

Ideas to try at home:

Drop Everything and Read
Visit your local library
e Make a special
spot in  your [N
house to read
e Read aloud or
listen to books
on tape - make it
different and fun
for kids

Teachers will be sending
ideas and activities throughout the month of March as well
as doing many things in class to celebrate.

Upcoming Dates:
e Parent/Teacher Conferences - Monday, March 8
and Wednesday, March 10
Spring Break - Friday, April 2 - Sunday, April 11
Teacher Appreciation Week - May 3-7



